Patricia Heidorf

L - IR ETIE
From: Christopher Able - D3
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 8:34 PM
To: Patricia Heidorf
Subject: Fwd: Crosswalks-Menasha Avenue and Kelner Street

For next month, already!

Christopher Able
District 3
Manitowoc's Historic Downtown, Riverfront, and Lakeshore

Begin forwarded message:

From: Raymond Morgan <arimorgan{@att.net>

Date: November 21, 2016 at 4:55:03 PM CST

To: "cable@manitowog.org" <cable(@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Crosswalks-Menasha Avenue and Kellner Street
Reply-To: Raymond Morgan <nrjmorgan@att.net>

Mr. Able,

| was recently at a public input meeting concerning the city bus service, and | had
suggested to Mr. Don Koski (Director of Public Infrastructure) about the need for
crosswalks at the intersection of Menasha Avenue and Kellner Street. Mr. Koski
suggested | contact you via e-mail voicing my suggestion, because you are the
chairman of the Public Safety Commiitee.

My special needs adult son crosses this intersection several times a week while either
being picked up or dropped off by the city bus on the southeast corner of the
intersection. For my son's safety and the safety of a number of students in our
neighborhood who regularly cross this intersection to catch the city bus, | respectfully
request the City of Manitowoc to consider putting in crosswalks at the intersection of
Menasha Avenue and Kellner Street. | believe this would be an easy fix considering
there are existing sidewalks at all four corners of this intersection. Any questions, let
me know.

Thankst!

Ray Morgan

2511 Kellner Street
Manitowoc, WI
54220
Phone-920-684-7854




